
Dover Announcements Updates from the Champions of Dover Ministries  
  

This Week at Dover:   LMC (Ladies Missionary Connection) will meet on Tuesday, October 2 in the 
Dover Bible Study Room at 9:30 AM.  In addition to fellowship and a time of prayer 
for our international workers, we will be working on a few items for the District 
Women’s Retreat. 
 

“Hosea” women’s bible study will not meet on Wednesday, October 3.  They will 
meet next on Wednesday, October 10. 
 

Women’s Ministry – Plans are coming together for the Mid-America District 
Women’s Retreat on October 26 and 27.  Speakers and worship leaders have been 
chosen, meals and activities have been planned…now what do we need?  
--Continued prayer for these two days 
--For our local Dover women to take advantage of this opportunity by registering 
for this event.  Registrations are due October 15. 
--We encourage you to invite friends who would also be blessed by taking part in 
this event. 
 

Dessert with Pastor Tim and Judy- Pastor Tim and Judy are inviting you to their 
home for dessert on Sunday night(s) from 6:30-8:00 PM.  Sign-up in the foyer- 
space is limited to 8 people per week.  They’d like to get to know you- so whether 
you are new to Dover, or have been a part of the church for a long time, please join 
us for an evening of laughter and good conversation.  Their address is 321 1st St 
NE in Orange City.  Text or email them with questions.  Judy- (630) 965-7587 / 
poferljudy@gmail.com Tim- (630) 550-2266 / pastortim@doverchurch.org 
 

Church cleanup- We will have our missions conference as well as the Mid-
America District women’s retreat here at Dover the week of Oct. 21-27.  The 
deacons are requesting as many church members as are able to come to the 
church on Sat., Oct. 20 from 9 AM- 12 noon to help clean and organize our rooms 
and storerooms.  Please bring any cleaning supplies, buckets, rags, step ladders, 
paint brushes, etc. that you want to use for the church on October 20.  We will 
have a basic list of jobs to be done and all help is appreciated. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has helped the girls and me with packing and 
moving, cleaning out the other house, settling into our new home, and all the other 
things we have needed help with this month.  It has been such a blessing to be in 
Orange City and to be able to participate more in community at church!   
Thank you,  
Amanda Heusinkveld, Hannah Nunn, and Carina Heusinkveld 
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                                       Community Announcements 

Northwestern to Host Worship Immersion for High Schoolers- High school students 
who enjoy participating in worship leadership are invited to attend a Worship Immersion 
conference at Northwestern College Wednesday, Oct. 3, from 1 to 5 p.m. The 
conference will enable high school students to learn more about using music, 
storytelling, Scripture, prayer, visual art and movement to enhance worship. It will also 
give them a chance to learn more about studying worship arts at Northwestern. After the 
Worship Immersion, participants are welcome to dine on campus before attending 
Rocky Rejoice in Christ Chapel at 7:30 p.m. The Worship Immersion conference is free. 
For information and to register, visit nwciowa.edu/WorshipImmersion.  
 

Northwestern to Host Worship Conference- Pastors and worship leaders and volunteers 
are invited to attend a Worship Conference at Northwestern College on Tuesday, Oct. 2, 
from noon to 6 p.m. The conference begins with lunch and a keynote presentation on “The 
Theology of Worship.” Afternoon workshops will focus on topics such as worship 
leadership, liturgy, vocals, musical arrangements, crafting testimonies, the integration of 
homiletics, and raising up the next generation of worship leaders. Cost for the conference is 
$30. For information and to register, visit nwciowa.edu/WorshipConference. 
 

Children’s Ministry Updates 

Today – Children’s Church at 10:30 AM (for kids age 4 – 2nd grade) 
Teacher:  Jen Vogel 
Helpers:  Kyra Lassen, Sarah May 

Next Sunday – Children’s Church at 10:30 AM    
Teacher:  Kari Beadner 
Helpers: Brayden Christoffel, Ezra Bundt, Mia Schuiteman  

 

Get involved at Dover!  If you are interested in Baptism, Membership, 

Child Dedication, or any of the following ministries:  Children, Youth, 

College, Women’s, Men’s, or any other ministry, please feel free to 

contact one of the elders, or contact the church office by email at 

office@doverchurch.org or by phone at (712) 737-8442. 

https://www.nwciowa.edu/events/worship-conference


FINANCIAL UPDATE LAST WEEK YTD 
Mission Fund  $                      2,920 $                 76,666 
Benevolent Fund  $                         175 $                  8,557 
General Fund Need  $                     6,667 $              253,346 
General Fund – Actual Giving  $                     5,734 $             216,662 
General Fund Expenses  $                         701 $              170,627 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dover  Avenue  Alliance   Church 
417 3rd St. NE   •   Orange City,  IA  51041   •   (712) 737-8442 

 
Email:  office@doverchurch.org  
Website:  www.doverchurch.org 

  

  
Tim Poferl – Senior Pastor pastortim@doverchurch.org 
Tim Henriksen - Youth Ministry Director 
Beth Huey - Administrative Assistant 

tim@doverchurch.org 
beth@doverchurch.org 

Ingrid May - Financial Secretary 
 

ingrid@doverchurch.org 
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Ways to Give 
In Person - Place checks  

or cash in an offering 

envelope and drop it in 

the offering plate as it 

goes by.  
 

Online - Visit the 

www.doverchurch.org 

website, click on ‘Online 

Giving’ or scan the QR 

Code below to set up a 

one-time or recurring 

donation. 
 

 

 

 

                        TODAY’S  SERVICE  TEAM 
Greeters – Darrell & Georgia Johnson and Dick & Pat Jongewaard 

Ushers – Daniel & Beth Huey, Jon Schuiteman, and Rich 

McManimon 

Coffee –Jay Schuiteman 

Worship Team – Kauline Groskreutz, Zac Groskreutz, Judy Poferl, 

Chuck Mork, Steve Mason 

Audio/Visual – Jessica Karhoff 


